
Good morning, 

 

I'd like to say that my husband and I are strongly opposed to the Jordon Cove LNG pipeline. 

This seems to be all about lining a Canadian companies pockets, benefiting them, while 

taking farmland and tribal land and desecrating the land. It would certainly disrupt precious 

and beautiful Oregon ecosystems and waterways and potentially allow for environmental 

disasters of huge impact. With all Oregon's recent wildfires having a pipeline filled with 

flammable gas going in and through our forests doesn't make any sense at all.  

 

In fact it is so senseless that we wonder who would really benefit by enacting this project? 

 

We also oppose the Clean Energy Jobs Bill at this time because of watering down of the 

good intentions of the bill by those who have carved out their own way of getting around 

the restrictions. Please do what is good for Oregon, the people of Oregon! Not the rich or 

elites. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lorita Lange and Owen Chamberlin 

Talent Oregon 

 


